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November 30, 2023
Mr. Dan Ruben
Building 11, Suite 201
13540 E. Broadway Rd
Midlothian, VA 23112

Dear Mr. Ruben,

I am writing to express my gratitude for the invaluable support you have provided to the
Disability Rights Clinic. Your commitment to promoting equal access to justice has not only made a
significant impact on my education but has also inspired me to pursue a career dedicated to serving those
in need.

I want to extend my sincere thanks for the financial support you generously offered. Your support
allowed students like me to gain hands-on experience in the student clinic. This support has been
instrumental in shaping my understanding of the legal system and reinforcing the importance of ensuring
justice for all, regardless of socioeconomic status.

My experience in the student clinic has been transformative and I owe much of that to the
opportunities provided by your organization. Working with experienced attorneys, engaging with real
cases, and interacting with clients facing various legal challenges have broadened my perspective and
depended my comumitment to pursuing a career in law.

Through your support, I have not only honed my legal skills but also developed a sense of
responsibility and compassion towards the individuals and communities who rely on legal aid. The impact
of your organization reaches far beyond the financial support; it is a catalyst for positive change in the
lives of those who might otherwise be left without a voice.

I am truly grateful for the role the Disability Rights Clinic has played in my legal education and
professional development. Your commitment to justice and equality has inspired me to be an advocate for
positive change in our legal system. I look forward to paying forward the experience I have received by
dedicating my career to making a meaningful impact on the lives of others.

Sincerely, (

“~

Tia Hodroj
2L Student Intern at the Disability Rights Clinic



